
  

Sta rkey 6700 Washington Avenue $ 
Eden Prairie, Minnesota 55344 

T: 1.800.328.8602 

Hear better. Live better. Starkey.com 

21 November 2023 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554 

Subject: FCC ID labeling on EOA-24GENCICLPO and EOA-24GENCICRPO wireless hearing aids 

Re: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 775017) 

To whom it may concern, 

Consistent to the direction provided on a previous similar product via your July 12, 2010 

Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 775017) concerning approval by the FCC for 

alternate labeling to our hearing aid under CFR 2.925(f), we are placing the FCC ID label for the 

EOA-24GENCICLPO and EOA-24GENCICRPO wireless hearing aids in the User Manual and on the 

outer package. 
Consistent to the direction provided on the earlier product, we are including the following 

documents with our submission for certification of Starkey’s wireless hearing aids having an FCC 

ID of EOA-24GENCICLPO or EOA-24GENCICRPO. 

° The FCC Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 775017) 

° Supporting documents similar to those associated with that Inquiry 

° Figure 1 below showing curved nature, relative size, and available printed area 

and FCC ID of EOA-24GENCICLPO or EOA-24GENCICRPO hearing aids. 

° The relevant page from the User Manual showing the alternate FCC ID marking 

location and other Part 15 required wording. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Bue i A ith 
William J. Mitchell, PE 
Principal Wireless and Safety Regulatory Engineer 

952-918-5683 
bill_mitchell@starkey.com 

  

FCC ID: 

Figure 1 (scale in inches and mm) 
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